
2018 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

3/6 /2108 2018/11 The Organiser of the 2nd FAI World Wingsuit Flying Championships 
became aware of the potential impact of the rule change introduced at 
the last Plenary (CR 5.3.1.) The rule change allows for one full day for 
training and two training jumps instead of one.  This change, of which 
he had not been informed, would impact the organisation of the 
competition both financially as well as the schedule and was not in line 
with the accepted bid based on the old rules. 
 
 

With agreement from the Wingsuit Committee, the bureau 
decided that the rule concerning the one whole day to be 
set aside for training jumps would not be implemented this 
year. The extra training jump would be offered to 
competitors if time permits but was not included in the 
entry fee and would have to be paid for separately. CR 5.3.2 
and 5.3.3 still apply and this situation is considered as 
“other circumstances” and will not be grounds for a protest.  
 

 

 


